
March 28, 1956
Mr. Peter A. Hoelen 
Advertising Department 
Gevaert Photo-Producten N. V.
Mortsel? Antwerp

Dear Mr. Hoelen:

I am honored that you could wish to use my 
"Mother and Child" in your year book.

Since I am not familiar with the commercial 
aspects of this procedure, I wonder if you could discuss 
this matter with Mr. Craeybeckx and whatever you two 
kind gentlemen decide will be most agreeable to me.

I hereby authorize you to go ahead on this basis 
without waiting for my confirmation.

With every sincere good wish for the Gevaert 
Photo-Producten N. V., bilieve me.

Sincerely,

ND:cie


